
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program 
 
 
 Fall Workshops 
Upcoming E&SC design workshops have been scheduled for: 

• October 21-22, 2008 at the Holiday Inn Select in Hickory 
• November 5-6, 2008 at the Sheraton in New Bern 

We will need a speaker to open each workshop with welcoming remarks.  If you are 
interested and available, please let us know.  Also, if you would like to attend either 
workshop, please let us know so that we may reserve a spot for you.   
 
 
Contract Status 
Two contracts are in place: 

• Four Workshops for Design Professionals (WRRI) 
• Production of Sediments Newsletter (NCSU Water Quality Group) 

 
The Local Program Annual Workshop and Banquet contract has not yet been approved.   
 
  
 
Sedimentation Education Committee 
The Sedimentation Education Committee will be evaluating proposals for contractor 
training workshops, plan preparation training modules, and improvements to the 
SECREF (Sediment and Erosion Control Research and Education Facility) at NCSU.  
 
The remaining unencumbered education funds from the legislature totals $68,840.00.  
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